
SO... What Next?
(1) The board releases a draft on 12/11/13.

(2) You can comment on the proposed revisions/
updates in writing until 1/31/14 to 
AgPlan@capelightcompact.org.

(3) The Board will vote on the final plan in February                   
2014.

(4) The final Plan will be sent to our regulators.

Updating the 
Cape Light Compact Aggregation Plan

www.capelightcompact.org/AgPlan

Why are we updating 
the plan?

There are a number of         
aggregations that were recently 

filed with the regulators.        
Because of volume, the DPU 

(our regulators) asked us 
whether we should update 

our plan.  We said yes.

What is the purpose of the plan??
Before we could start our energy efficiency, power 

supply and consumer advocacy efforts, we needed 
an initial plan describing how we would operate.

Are we creating a NEW plan?
No.  Our regulators sent us a letter indicating that 

we have a current plan, which allows us to run 
efficiency programs and offer power supply.

What are the biggest changes?
Power Supply - When the Plan was adopted, there was a very different structure 

to power supply where there was a set price to beat (used to be called the “Standard 
Offer”).  That was about 13 years ago, and Standard Offer no longer exists.  So, we 

changed the language to reflect how we procure power supply today.

Reporting - Our regulators are now asking for annual reports.  Luckily, we have been 
providing the same reports to another state agency.  So, we included language that 

we would send these to our regulators.
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pricing

new 
programs

These are decided upon 
by the Compact’s board.


